Notice of Public Budget Meeting

In accordance with Georgia law, the Carroll County Board of
Education will provide an opportunity for public input on its proposed
operating budget for the 2021-2022 school year (“FY22”). Meetings
will be held at the Carroll County Schools Performing Arts Center
located at 775 Old Newnan Road, Carrollton, GA at 6:30 PM on May
20,2021 and at the Carroll County School System Board Room at 164

Independence Drive, Carrollton, GA on June 14,2021 at 5:30 PM.

The proposed FY22 budget will be available on the school
district’s website http://www.carrollcountyschools.com and at the
Board of Education district office located at 164 Independence Drive,
Carrollton, GA beginning May 18, 2021. Additional information may
be obtained by calling Delene Strickland at 770.832.3568 between the

hours 0f 9:00 AM and 4:00 PM Monday through Friday.




